
METRO CARDS


Students in Grades 7-8 are not eligible for the yellow school bus, however, based on distance 
between home and school, they may be eligible for a Metro Card.


If your child needs a Metro Card for the 2023-2024 school year, please fill out the form below 
and return to Mrs. Andrews.  Only students who fill out this form and are eligible will receive a 
Metro Card in September.  Forms filled out after the beginning of September may cause a delay 
in ordering Metro Cards.


We have been given the following guidelines from the Office of Pupil Transportation – City of 
New York:


If your child’s Metro Card is lost or not working, your child needs to contact the office 
immediately.  It takes time to re-issue and/or order a new Metro Card.


Child’s Name:_________________________________________________________________


Home address:________________________________________________________________


____________________________________________________________________________


Date of Birth:____________________	 Grade for 2023-2024 school year:______________


Home phone:________________________


For office use only


Date received ___________	 half fare_____	full fare_______Card#______________________

St. Gregory the Great

Catholic Academy


244-44 87 Avenue

Bellerose, NY 11426


(718) 343-5053


Joseph Paniccia

Principal


Thomas Chadzutko Ed. 
D


Board Chair

Grade Level Distance of less than 0.5 
miles from home to school

Distance of more than 0.5 
miles from home to school

7-8 Not eligible for Metro Card Eligible for half or full fare 
Metro Card


